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CAEP is excited to announce that we are coming out from the
covid crisis.We are in the process of adding normal process back
to CAEP.We have awarded the 2022 scholarship.We will have
the 2022 summer program.CAEP was able to take a college trip
to Umass Dartmouth.CAEP has held the following workshops:
credit awareness,math,and scholarship research.
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